
Dear Parents, 

 

 

If your child has the following symptoms: 

-Fever above 100 

-sore throat 

-cough  

-shortness of breath 

-loss of smell or taste 

-body aches 

-chills 

-headache 

-stomach ache or nausea 

-diarrhea 

please keep them at home.  Students can return to school when 

they have been fever free for 72 hours without the use of Tylenol 

or Ibuprofen.  

We are practicing good hand washing and sanitizing at school, 

along with physical distancing to help limit the spread of germs.  

Feel free to call me with any questions at 918-341-6111. 

 

 

Thank you! 

Nurse Connie 

 

 

 

 


